PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT:  CITY OF TUCSON CANDIDATE FORUM
“Gentrification, the Housing Crisis, and our Neighborhoods”

Candidates with Primary Election challengers for upcoming City of Tucson elections, which includes three Mayoral Candidates and four Ward One Candidates, will participate in a forum sponsored by neighborhood and community organizations.  The event will take place on:

Saturday, June 22, 2019
El Rio Neighborhood Center, 1390 W. Speedway Boulevard
12 noon sharp

This is a non-partisan event that is free and open to the public.

For more information contact 520 284-0816 or boggmann@yahoo.com

Sponsoring Organizations:

Barrio Hollywood Neighborhood Association
Barrio Neighborhood Coalition
Casa Maria Catholic Worker House
Dunbar/Spring Neighborhood Association
Menlo Park Neighborhood Association
Nuestro Barrio de Santa Rita Park/West Ochoa N.A.
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